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October 1, 2004

Gary Brink

Energen Resources

2198 Bimfld Hwy
Farmington NM 87401

RE: Jicarilla 98 #12A, N 18-26N-03W API 30-039-27312

Dear Mr. Brink:

The 2004 Packer Leakage Test on the referenced well does not provide the required crossover
information for the zones. In order to comply with Rule #112A, you are hereby directed to retest the
well to show separation of the zones prior to November 1, 2004. Notify the Aztec OCD in time to
witness the retest.

Reference CTP0423752123 on all future correspondence including the test report.

Notify the Aztec OCD 24 hours before work is initiated.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 16.

Sincerely yours,

AL 7. Lo

Charlie T. Perrin
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
cperrin@state.nm.us

CTP/mk
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